
Councillor Sandra Garden-Cole, Chairperson of the Infrastructure & Operations Committee 

Regular Meeting of Council – June 26, 2024 

 

First Reading – Bylaw IO-300-1, an amendment to Bylaw IO-300, Sewer Bylaw 

At the June 2024 Executive Committee meeting, Staff presented a report outlining the responsibilities of 

residents and the Municipality for the installation and maintenance of the Municipal sewer system.  The 

bylaw is being updated to modernize it and more accurately reflect current practice. A copy of the 

report and draft bylaw were attached to the Executive Committee agenda dated June 18, 2024.  

The Infrastructure and Operations Committee recommends first reading.  

 

Move that Council give first reading to Bylaw IO-300-1, an amendment to Bylaw IO-300, Sewer 

Bylaw.  

 

As Chair of the Committee, I so move….  

 


